
NO POTLUCK 
We typically have potluck on the first Sabbath of each month.  However, we are not 
having potluck this month.  The next one will be March 6. 
  
 

THE STRUGGLE TO LOVE 
We’re continuing the sermon series on Jacob this Sabbath.  We’ll focus on Genesis 
29, the dramatic account of Jacob’s interaction with Laban, Rachel, and Leah and the 
struggle to find love. 
 
  

VALENTINE’S PARTY 
Sunnyside’s annual Valentine’s dinner is on Saturday night, February 6.  It will be in the 
Hope Lutheran community center and begins at 6 p.m.  The cost is $12 for adults and 
$5 for children.  Proceeds go to the church building fund.  To sign up, call Bernadette 
Randall at 434-2105 or see the bulletin board in the church lobby. 
 
  

RENOVATION AND CONSTRUCTION 
Construction is continuing on our new church.  Walls are going up, electricity is flow-
ing, and toilets are flushing.  I encourage you to stop by and ask for Bill Clark.  He is 
glad to provide on-the-spot tours for individuals or small groups.  I think you will be 
pleasantly surprised to see what is taking shape.  I know I am. 
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February 6, 2010  
11:00 A.M. 

 
 
 
 

“Rejoice, Ye Pure in 
Heart” 

 
 

Welcome  
Pastor Dennis Ray 

 
 

“How Majestic is Your 
Name” 

 “Footprints of Jesus” 
“I Feel Jesus” 

 
 

Prayer 
Cheryl Crouch 

 
 
 

Children’s Story 
Pastor Cal  

 
 
 

The Quest  
to Find True Love 

Pastor Ray 
 
 
 

Vocal Solo 
Pete Jones 

 
 
 

Offering 
 
 
 

Benediction  

Page 2 

January Approved Budget   $21,400.00 
Amount Received  14,451.98 
Over (Short)  (6,948.02) 
 

YTD Approved Budget   $21,400.00 
Amount Received  14,451.98 
Over (Short)  (6,948.02) 
 

Youth Pastor Fund $35,381.88 
Church Building Fund $397,734.82 

Children’s Story Offering $1,138.25 

 

This Week’s Offering   
�� 

Local Church Budget 

MONTHLY CONTRIBUTION SUMMARY 

PREACHING SCHEDULE THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 9 
Adventurer Club 6:00 p.m. 
 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 10 
Deadline for Bulletin info: bulletin-
staff@sunnysidesda.org 6:00 p.m. 
 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 11 
Youth leave for Annual Ski Trip 
 
SABBATH, FEBRUARY 13 
Sabbath School 9:30 a.m. 
Worship Service 11:00 a.m.  

YOUTH EVENTS 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

MEXICO MISSION TRIP MEETING 
TONIGHT — 6:30 

 

If you’re interested in learning more about this year’s  
mission trip, please attend the meeting tonight 
(February 4) at the Lutz home.  Call Pat (903-0312) or 
Pastor Cal (367-7026) for more info. 

 
WHAT’S COMIN’ UP? 

 

February 5 - Vespers at Pastor Cal’s 
February 7 - Super Bowl Party at the Fords’ 
February 11-15 - Annual Ski Trip  
February 20 - Youth Social 
February 26 - Vespers at FAA 

 
REGISTER NOW FOR THE SKI TRIP! 

We have space for about 20 youth — so the first to regis-
ter will get to go. Sunnyside youth get first priority. The 
cost is $175 (plus $25 for rentals & $25 for lessons, if 
needed) Deadline to register & pay is this Sabbath.  
If you’re having trouble coming up with the money for the 
trip — talk to Pastor Cal (367-7026). 

Sunset  

This Friday 
5:29p.m. 

 

Next Friday  
5:35p.m. 



 

 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
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OUR NEXT POTLUCK  - MARCH 6 
We will not have potluck this Sabbath. 

 

CHURCH VALENTINE’S SOCIAL 
The Social Committee has 
planned a church Valentine’s 
dinner social for this Saturday 

at 6:00 p.m. The cost is $12/
adult. Childcare is available for  

$5/child or $10/family. There will be sweets 
and other gifts to buy your sweetheart.  
Proceeds will go to the church building fund. 
Sign up in the church lobby, or phone  
Bernadette Randall at 434-2105. 

EASY WAYS TO RAISE FUNDS  
FOR OUR CHURCH RENOVATION 

 
 Do you shop at VONS or Macys, or visit 
Claim Jumper Restaurant (and many other 

merchants)?  Here is another easy way to earn money for the 
church renovation project at no cost to you!  Sign up online 
with eScrip.  It is quick and easy! 
 

1.  Go to www.escrip.com  
2.  Click on "sign-up".   Our I.D. number is 500023634 
3. Follow the instructions to register you grocery cards and 
your existing credit/debit cards. 
 

When you visit eScrip.com you can click on the "Family of  
Merchants" and see what merchants are partners.  Look in 
both the Northern and Southern California sections.  
Q u e s t i o n s ?  -  c o n t a c t  T o d d  B r i s t o l  a t  
tlbristol@hotmail.com. 
 

  
Switch your search engine 
( f r o m  G o o g l e )  t o  
GoodSearch and you earn 
$.01for each item you search 

for at no cost to you!  Yes, that's correct!  All you need to do 
is to go to GoodSearch.com and enter Sunnyside Seventh day 
Adventist Church as your favorite charity and each search you 
do will earn a penny for our church renovation project.  It is 
highly suggested that you download the GoodSearch toolbar as 
it then will not be necessary to enter our church name each 
time you visit GoodSerach.  Also the toolbar has a direct link 
to our church website!  Want to earn more money?  If you use 
the other links on the toolbar to GoodShop, Amazon, and 
eBay a certain percentage of the sale will be contributed  
directly to our church.  If you have any questions please  
contact Todd Bristol at tlbristol@hotmail.com.  
 
We are participating in the 
S.H.A.R.E.S. Program through Save 
Mart & Food Maxx Stores.  This is 
an easy, ongoing fund raiser.  There 
is nothing extra to purchase or  
anything to sell.  Just pick up a card 
from the Church Office or Todd 
Bristol.  Each time you shop at  
either Save Mart or Food Maxx, have your card swiped.  Every 
quarter our church will receive 3% back from all purchases.  
It's that simple. 

 

SHAVER WEEKEND 
Church in Shaver will be  
August 21. The email address for 

those wanting to reserve a camp-
ground is camped@sce.com and the web site for 
Camp Edison is www.sce.com/campedison. Sign 
up early; spaces fill up quickly! 

WHAT’S NEW WITH YOU? 
If you have recently moved, changed 
your phone or email address, gotten 
married, etc., please Donna Fitzgerald, 
the Sunnyside Church Clerk 6727 or 
donna559@sbcglobal.net. 

 

ENJOY YOUR DATE 
FAA’s Student Association is offering a  
babysitting service for parents who would 
like to have a Valentine’s Day date while 
their children enjoy pizza, snacks, and fun 
activities in a safe and supervised environ-
ment. This service is available for ages 0–12 
from 4:00 to 9:00 p.m. on Sunday,  
February 14 at Fresno Adventist Academy. 
This is a fund-raiser, so donations are 
greatly appreciated! Contact Kelly Jordan 
at 251-5548 for information. 



 

GETTING TO KNOW OUR FRIENDS & FAMILY 

Building Lives Through Relationships... 
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Jack, Denyse & 
Tiffany Chubb 

Daniel, Renae & 
Gavin Nozaki 



 

 

 
 

Church Address: 
364 East Barstow 

Fresno, CA  93710 
 

Office & Mailing Address: 
5305 North Fresno Street  

  Suite 102A 
Fresno, CA  93710 

Phone: 559.229.5501 
Fax: 559.229.5502 

Email: churchoffice@sunnysidesda.org 
Website: www.sunnysidesda.org 

THE LAST WORD 

Fritz Blech (2/6) 
Eric Eckhart (2/6) 
Wendell Edwardsen (2/7) 
Michael Mosley (2/7) 
Janeecia Tillett (2/9) 
Stanley Barr (2/10) 
Karen White-Brown (2/11) 
Sean Frazer (2/12) 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

TO... 

Justin & Tonya Priest 
(2/7)  

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
TO... 


